
 
Be sure to patronize our sponsors!  Tell them you saw them in the Rio One Newsletter! 

 

 
All Monthly Meetings On Hold For Now! 

 
Bocce is On Hold! 

Golf 

Results from February: 
First Place – Steve & Celia Werschulz/Doug 
MacFarlane & Chris Janis 
Second Place – Pilar & Andrea Leon/Ron & Carol 
Clark 
Third Place – Dona & Carol Edmunds/Nick & Sara 
Greemann 
 
Golf will now go on hiatus until October.  Sign-ups 
will begin in late September.  Sue Collins will be the 
new commissioner of golf! More information as we 
head into the Fall! 
 

JUGS is On Hold! 
 

Membership 
 

Did you know that out of close to 300 people in Rio 
One, only 69 people have paid their dues for 2020?  
Are you among the missing or not sure if you paid?  
Contact Doris Hoey! 

Dues are $5/person and can be dropped off at or sent 
to Doris Hoey’s at 530 San Pedro Drive.  A 
membership form is available on the website.  Join us 
for lots of fun and entertainment! 

Name Tags 
 

If you are missing a name tag, please email Bob 
Drumm at bobdrumm@hotmail.com and identify your 
home state and the name you want used or sign-up 
for one at the next meeting.  

Facebook 
Don't forget to join us and like us on 
Facebook.  Check us out by clicking on this link 
RioOne.  Or search for the village of rio-one the 
villages fl. 

 

Website 

Have any corrections or additions for the 
website?  Just let Chris Janis know.  If you have 
pictures you want included, just email them to me! 
New listing for residents is available! Website is 
rioone.weebly.com 

Welcoming Committee 
 

New Welcoming Committee is in place! Each member 
has a territory within the neighborhood.  Their main 
goal is to reach out and meet new neighbors and 
introduce them to Rio One. 

Pin Wheel Party 

The Pinwheel Party is also on hiatus! 

 

Access to the Newsletter and Calendar  

Because of the issues with the virus, we are not 
distributing the newsletter and calendar door to door 
this month.  It will only be available on the website, 
Facebook, and by email.  The next time we meet as a 
group, we will discuss whether we continue to hand 
distribute or just go electronic.  We ask you to print 
an extra copy if you know of a neighbor that doesn’t 
have/use the internet.  Stay healthy and check our 
Facebook page for last minute happenings!  

 

April 2020 

Rio One Social 
Club 

 Where “Social” is our middle name! 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/765212973655352/

